
What it is –
• The National Poultry Improvement Plan (NPIP) is a 

cooperative Federal-State-Industry program established in 
1935 to eradicate Pullorum-Typhoid Disease. 

• Since its inception the program has expanded to incorporate 
new diagnostic technology and effectively improve poultry 
and poultry products throughout the country. 

• As a result, many egg-transmitted, hatchery-disseminated 
poultry diseases have been eradicated or controlled.

NPIP Participation–
• NPIP participants include hatcheries, breeding flocks, 

poultry dealers, processing plants and even states that 
meet disease control standards. 

• Being a NPIP participant allows greater ease in moving 
hatching eggs and live birds within the state, across state 
lines, and to other countries.

• The SD Animal Industry Board serves as the Official State 
Agency for the administration and oversight of NPIP 
programs in South Dakota. 

• This includes interstate commerce, import/export, 
disease surveillance, testing, permitting, and disease 
response plan activities.

NPIP Contact in South Dakota:
South Dakota Animal Industry Board

605-773-3321
aibmail@state.sd.us
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